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5% August, 2002

Mr Rob Brew

Development Control, Planning Services
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall, Argyle Street

Iondon WC1H 8ND

Dear Mr Brew

Re:  42-44 Belsize Park and Land Adjoining 79 Belsize Lane, London, NW3

Further to my letter of 9% July, you requested further copies of drawing 569/DW/002C showing the
extent of parking at ground level and associated landscape for this phase as agreed and which can be
attached to your confirmation. We have amended this drawing since and therefor I attach four copies
of revision F which is the same as revision C relative to the purposes of the agreed matters.

With kindest regards

Yours sincerely

r

NIGEL BULLER
For and on behalf of
Buller Greenbury Associates Ltd.



